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23 June 2017

MESSAGE

I am very happy to know that Ganga Medical Centre and
Hospitals (P) Limited, Coimbatore, is launching an Air Ambulance
Service on the 25t of June, 2017.

I understand that this is the third Air Ambulance service in
South India. Considering the growing importance of efficient
emergency services in health care, | am certain that Ganga Air
Ambulance would be a boon to patients who need to be airlifted to

ensure proper medical care in times of emergencies.

I convey my best wishes to Dr. S. Raja Sabapathy and his
dedicated team of Doctors and Staff and hope that their service
would reach more people including the underprivileged, in the

coming years.
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